
From: James, Andrew 

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 09:19 PM 

To: John, Colin 

Cc: Lewis, Stephen 

Subject: RE: Gambling Act 2005 - Consultation on Statement of Principles 2016 to 2019 - 

Tamworth Borough Council 

  
 
 

Good evening Colin, 

Thank you for the draft Statement of Principle and I have a couple of questions 

on the document. 

Does the arcade located in George Street not come under this act because I 

cannot find reference to the premises in the statement and are licensed premises 

that have gaming machines not covered by the statement and the Gaming Act? 

Regards, 

 
  
 Cllr Andrew James – Mercian Ward 

Healthier & Safer scrutiny committee Chairman 

Tamworth Borough Council 

c/o 14 Castlehall, Glascote, Tamworth, Staffs, B77 2EQ 

Mobile:   07958 155 863 

E-mail:    andrew-james@tamworth.gov.uk 

Website: www.tamworth.gov.uk 

One Tamworth perfectly placed. 

To report litter or graffiti please e-mail litter@tamworth.gov.uk 

You can report other issues via the Tamworth Borough Council's website at 

www.tamworth.gov.uk 

Cllr James 

 

Good evening, they are Included but not mentioned specifically. You rightly mention we 

have premises with alcohol licences and those primarily for betting/gaming. 

 

Hope this assists 

 

Steve 
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